
Supervisor Gregorian Welcomes
the Adoption of Law on Police
Officials  by  the  District
Assembly

Supervisor of Brcko District, Raffi Gregorian, welcomes the
adoption of the Law on Police Officials of the Brcko District
of BiH by the Brcko District Assembly yesterday.

This  new  piece  of  legislation  will  regulate  the  working
relations of Brcko District police officials. Furthermore, the
Law  will  facilitate  the  upcoming  process  of  police
restructuring  in  BiH.

This Law, adopted by the District Assembly, conforms to the
requirements  of  the  United  Nations  Security  Council  in
relation to persons denied certification.

https://www.ohr.int/supervisor-gregorian-welcomes-the-adoption-of-law-on-police-officials-by-the-district-assembly/
https://www.ohr.int/supervisor-gregorian-welcomes-the-adoption-of-law-on-police-officials-by-the-district-assembly/
https://www.ohr.int/supervisor-gregorian-welcomes-the-adoption-of-law-on-police-officials-by-the-district-assembly/
https://www.ohr.int/supervisor-gregorian-welcomes-the-adoption-of-law-on-police-officials-by-the-district-assembly/

